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Newsletter from Superintendent McAndrews (Jan 11, 2021) 
https://www.smore.com/tmph5 
 
A Note from Principal Nolan: ​January 9, 2021 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XqRwmNUIwCJPVQbZcP_q8fkLI3pw9tEU/view?usp=sharing 
 

Up to date Information from NUrse​ Kristen Lynch   

Click here 

Tonight: 

 

 

https://www.smore.com/tmph5
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XqRwmNUIwCJPVQbZcP_q8fkLI3pw9tEU/view?usp=sharing
https://schools.amesburyma.gov/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=267&ModuleInstanceID=13483&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=19072&PageID=991


 

 



 

 



 

Calling all Artists! 

 

 
 

Amesbury Recreation is looking to design a new logo and would love your help! When you 

think of Amesbury Recreation what comes to mind? We want to see your vision! The logo 

should include our name “Amesbury Recreation,” can be either black and white, or 

designed with only primary colors. We are accepting hand drawn creations, or art created 

on digital software. You can draw what Amesbury Recreation represents to you! The 

creative sky has no limits! 
 
There is no minimum or maximum age requirement, anyone can enter their submissions. 

They can either be emailed to Julie at ​mitchellja@amesburyma.gov​ or mailed to us at 68 

Elm Street Amesbury, MA 01913. 
 
The top entries will be voted on by the Mayor’s office and the winner will receive an 

Amazon gift card. Please have your entries submitted by February 1st! We’re looking 

forward to seeing your talent Amesbury! 
 

mailto:mitchellja@amesburyma.gov

